
 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 

• CYPRUS TRADING CORPORATION PLC 
• ERMES DEPARTMENT STORES PLC 
• WOOLWORTH (CYPRUS) PROPERTIES PLC 

 
The Public Companies CYPRUS TRADING CORPORATION PLC, ERMES DEPARTMENT 
STORES PLC and WOOLWORTH (CYPRUS) PROPERTIES PLC wish to inform interested 
stakeholders and investors that their Boards of Directors will meet on 30 September 2024 to 
examine and approve their Half-Yearly Financial Reports for the period ended 30.6.2024.  
 
A relevant announcement will be sent to the Cyprus Stock Exchange.  
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Nicosia, 20 September 2024 


